
Letter of Concern 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[Company/Organization Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing on behalf of the residents of [Name of 

Community/Neighborhood] to express our growing concern regarding the construction activities 

occurring at [Location/Project Name]. While we understand the necessity of development, the 

noise generated from the current construction work has significantly impacted our daily lives. 

Many of our residents have reported disturbances that have affected their ability to work from 

home, enjoy peaceful evenings, and attend to children's needs. The prolonged exposure to high 

levels of noise has also raised concerns about potential health effects, particularly for our elderly 

population and those with pre-existing conditions. 

We kindly request that you take immediate action to mitigate the noise levels during 

construction. Possible solutions could include limiting construction hours, utilizing quieter 

machinery, and implementing sound barriers. 

We appreciate the efforts being made to develop our community, and we hope for a cooperative 

resolution that considers the well-being of all residents. Thank you for your attention to this 

matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Your Email]  

[Your Phone Number] 


